
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 6th October 2021 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

Dear parents and carers, 

During the week commencing Monday 11th October, we will be celebrating Harvest.  Throughout the 
week, children may bring in food donations to be sent to Hull Foodbank.  We will we be launching 
Harvest with the children through a Liturgy led by our Junior Chaplains.  Unfortunately, we are not 
yet able to invite parents into the school to celebrate with us.  We will however, share pictures of our 
donations with you via Twitter.    

A list of possible items for the Hull Foodbank:  

• Pasta 

• Tinned fruit or vegetables 

• Long life milk 

• Rice 

• Tinned rice pudding 

• Tinned fish ie tuna 

• Tinned tomatoes 

• Biscuits 

Any donations will be gratefully received and thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Coldham 

Head of School 
 


